
Message for parents/students/coaches:
Beginning Monday, June 14, 2021, and until further notice, there will be very limited parking
access to SMSA.  There will be no access to current campus parking lots (north, middle or
south lots).

● Student parking will be restricted to temporary spaces accessible via the gravel
driveway adjacent to Hunter Gymnasium.  Please watch for signage that will denote
student parking.

● Parents/guardians dropping off/picking up students may use the Hermitage Road
which provides turn around access at the end of the drive. We ask that vehicles
remain on the blacktop and refrain from driving on the grass areas.

To ensure we allow continuous access for service and construction vehicles, parking is
prohibited on County Road K.  Additionally, as good neighbors, we respectfully request that you
not use the Congregation of Sisters of St. Agnes driveway for parking or turn around purposes.
Thank you for your patience and support.  Drive safely and watch for construction vehicles and
equipment.


